As a consequence of both these set works, changes to the entrance area will have a significant impact on the future
health Tree 06 and we therefore agree to its removal. A like for like replacement would of course be beneficial.
Inevitably with this, and our future landscape plans, the site’s TPO designation under LBC planning will require
review given all of these changes to the landscape, but that is perhaps a separate discussion.

Kind regards
David

Dear David,

Further to our meeting last Thursday, | wonder if | could get a formal respanse from London Wildlife Trust on our
proposal to cut down existing Tree 06 on the Camley Street Natural Park (CSNP) site. Tree 06 is the Wild Cherry
(Prunus Avium) immediately to the north of the CNSP entrance gates. As you know we have a lot of drainage and



utility work to do by the entrance gate, and we simply don’t think we can retain this tree as stated in our Reserved
Matters application.

Please could you also comment on the desirability (or otherwise) of a replacement for Tree 06.

For expediency, | have cc’ed Jennifer Walsh and Nick Bell from LB Camden, respectively the relevant Planning and
Arbariculture Officers.

Many Thanks,
Oliver

Oliver Bennett
Project Manager
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